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             OFFICERS                          CLUB DIRECTORY 

President     Ed Montieth     315-599-7762    Web Site:       redfieldsnow.com 
Vice Pres.    Jerry Murphy   585-352-4492  Club Information:  secretary@redfieldsnow.com    
Secretary     Sue Murphy     585-352-4492    Groomer Barn  
Treasurer     Bill Brasser      585-377-0020          Mailing address: 752 Co. Rt. 47, Redfield, NY 13437 

 
MEMBERSHIP ADMINISTRATOR - For membership questions or issues please contact: 

Kathy Frey – 585-377-0020           Email: membership@redfieldsnow.com 
Mail: 2050 Salt Rd., Fairport, NY 14450 

 
DIRECTORS 

Ken Burd 315-652-7095    Kurt Diehl 585-293-3068    Adam Hulse 914-443-6719    Brandon Jackob 845-590-2500 
Jim Kreckman 585-233-3649    John Singer 585-330-3671    Ray Sweeney 315-382-1238 

 
ELECTION OF OFFICERS 
Elections were held on March 27, 2021.  There were no changes for the current officers above. 
 
2020-21 SNOW SEASON 
Trails didn’t open until the middle of January but ended being a great season for riding with plenty of snow.  The 
temperatures stayed cold and steady which in turn made the trails firm and hard.  Traffic was heavy the first couple 
of weeks but balanced out as snowfall was spread all over the northeast and sledders were staying closer to home.   
 
HUGE PURCHASE! 
If you drive down County Route 47, about ½ mile northwest of our current barn, you will notice a sign saying 
‘Future Home of the Redfield Snowmobile Association”.  We are very excited to announce we have purchased 
approximately 14 acres to build a new groomer barn.  Stay tuned for many fundraising activities to come in the near 
future. 
With that said, we are in search of anyone who would be willing to volunteer their time, equipment, create building 
plans, driveway installation and/or donate materials. If interested or have any questions, please contact Bill at 585-
377-0020.  Thank you in advance! 
 
Come grow with us!  If you’re already a member, we Thank You!  If not, we would love to have you aboard! 
 
SMILE.AMAZON.COM   
Feel good about shopping on Amazon and donating to the Redfield Snowmobile Association at the same time! 
1. Go to https://smile.amazon.com/ and sign in with your regular Amazon account log in/password. 
2. Once you log in, a page will pop up asking you to “Select a Charitable Organization to Start Shopping”. 
    Under “pick your own charitable organization” type “Redfield Snowmobile Association” 
3. Smile Amazon is the same Amazon you already know, same products, same prices, same service. 
3. Smile Amazon will donate 0.5% of eligible purchases to the club. 
4. Regular Amazon.com purchases do not apply, you will need to sign in with Smile.Amazon.com  
 
NEWSLETTER PREFERENCE 
PLEASE RESPOND - With the cost of postage/printing always increasing, we would like to know how you would 
like to receive upcoming newsletters/correspondence.  Would you prefer a copy emailed to you or would you 
prefer to have it mailed by US Mail? Please respond to Kathy at membership@redfieldsnow.com or  
585-377-0020.  Please be sure to add this email address to your address book. 
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SLED RAFFLE 
Our annual sled raffle drawing took place at the groomer barn on January 16, 2021. The winners were as follows: 
2021 Polaris Snowmobile – Keith Payne Central Square, NY 
$100 cash winners – Bert Petrie, Chery Leclaire, Scott McHargue, John Mutter and Mark Gardner, who donated his 
winnings back to the club. 
Thanks to everyone who bought and sold tickets which made our raffle a great success, even during Covid. 
 
HELP IS ALWAYS NEEDED 
Please don’t forget that the work of the club continues year-round. The officers and directors have already been 
busy planning for many summer projects which we will need help to accomplish.  Please plan on joining us for our 
upcoming meetings, workdays, and events.  Lunch will be provided for work days. 
 
MERCHANDISE FOR SALE 

• Club t-shirts, sweatshirts and hoodies are available at The Redfield General Store, The Square,  and  
The Hayloft of Tug Hill.  Stop in and get some new apparel. 

• 20-ounce Polar Camel stainless steel travel mugs are available at The Hayloft of Tug Hill and at  
The Gathering Place. 

Thank you in advance for supporting the Redfield Snowmobile Association!  
 
UPCOMING EVENTS:  All dates/events are subject to change 
 
April 10th – Club Work Day – Sign Removal and trail cleanup - Starting at 9am at the groomer barn 
June 12th – Club Work Day – Starting at 9am at the groomer barn 
July 10th – Club Work Day – Starting at 9 am at the groomer barn 
Aug. 14th – Club Work Day – Starting at 9 am at the groomer barn. 
Sept. 4th & 5th – Redfield Old Home Days   
Sept. 11th – Club Work Day – Starting at 9 am at the groomer barn 
Oct. 9th – Club Work Day – Starting at 9 am at the groomer barn 
Nov.  13th – Club Work Day – Field Signing - Starting at 9 am at the groomer barn 
Dec. 11th – Club Work Day – Finish Signing - Starting at 9 am at the groomer barn 
Dec. 11th – Annual membership meeting – 7pm at the Redfield Municipal Bldg. 
Dec. 13th – Trails open conditions permitting 
Jan. 15th 2022 – Sled raffle, Poker Run, and BBQ 
 
* Follow us on FaceBook (Redfield Snowmobile Association, Inc) for trail updates and/or changes to this 
schedule. 
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